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Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Eastwood Public School. The project will deliver a new ‘homebase’ building with nine new 
permanent flexible learning spaces and a new toilet block to replace an existing amenity block, and will see the removal of 
temporary classrooms. 

Progress summary   

As communicated in our previous project update, Lloyd Group, who were engaged by the Department of Education to deliver 
the Eastwood Public School upgrade of the school hall at Lane Cove Public School, went into administration in April 2023 
halting all construction. 

A tender has been released to look for a contractor to finalise the remaining works and complete construction. This tender is 
now open and expected to close in July 2023. 

Next steps    

When the tender is closed, all applications will be assessed, and the most suitable tenderer will be appointed to the project. 
School Infrastructure NSW will announce the new contractor and any timeframes for construction restarting once this is 
confirmed.   

Keep updated  

We will continue to keep the school community updated as and when new information becomes available.  All updates to the 
project will be shared on the project page for Eastwood Public School in the School infrastructure website. The page can be 
accessed in the following link: https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/e/eastwood-public-school-upgrade.html  
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